
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

What a lovely week back we have had. We have been super 

busy celebrating World Book Week! The children have adored our 

‘Bee and Me’ story and loved learning all about bees. Friday was 

a treat to dress up like bees, what a super effort you all made.  

Next week we look forward to a fun filled week of science! 
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Science Stay & Play 

Next week we are celebrating Science week 

and on Thursday 7th March, we would love for 

you to come along to our stay & play and join in 

with some different science experiments! The 

children could also dress up as scientist. 

We will have a morning session starting at 8.30am 

and an afternoon session at 14.15pm. 

We will look forward to seeing you! 

Home Learning 

Check out my new home learning posters in the 

parent notice board. There are lots of activities 

and ideas for super home learning! 

Tapestry- Your child’s learning journey is full of 

fantastic achievements. You can see them all on 

our tapestry app. Make sure to check it out 

weekly! 

Thank you  

                                           .  

 

Fire Fighter Visit 

Unfortunately, the fire fighters could not 

visit Nursery due to an emergency. We 

hope to rearrange this for the near 

future. 

Welcome 

We would like to say a huge welcome to 

our new Nursery friend who joined our 

Nursery this week. He sure is enjoying 

Nursery life and has loved exploring the 

different environments. We hope you 

have had a fantastic week! 

                                           
.  

 

Reminder 

Please can you send your child with 

spare clothing in the event of an 

accident- Nursery is low on spare 

clothing especially for boys. 


